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We hope that your children are now feeling settled and happy in their new year groups.  Our Ducklings are making great strides in their learning.  
I would like to thank all the parents that managed to make arrangements to make it possible to attend our Celebration Assembly last Friday and to those that joined us watching the Eagles’ Class Assembly on Tuesday.  It is lovely to be able to share these special moments together.  I completely understand that this may not be possible for some parents to attend due to work commitments and I will endeavour to provide opportunities through the school year where will hold events in the evenings too.

Our Friday Fun afternoon was launched last week with great success. It was simply wonderful to see the variety of activities set out all around our school grounds.  Groups of children from all years were happily learning and working alongside each other. Below are photographs of our children learning parachute games, gardening, and learning how to play the samba drum and children playing circle games in our new open plan space.
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Wednesday saw the unexpected arrival of an Ofsted inspector to inspect our Little Chicks.  The practitioners work very hard in our early years setting and although we are waiting for the report I am proud to say that the Inspector was very pleased with all she witnessed and discussed.  She found our children a pleasure to work with and she reported that she enjoyed her time in our school and met some lovely parents too.

I am really happy to finally say that our website is now live!!  You may find information about our school at: www.carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk 
We will now be updating and adding information all the time so keep looking.  

This year we are going to produce a Christmas play performed by our Infants including our Foundation Stage children and members of our Little Chicks. Details about this will be provided nearer the time.  Our lower Key Stage Two children in Owls, Doves and Kestrels are to produce an Easter Production and our Upper Key Stage Two pupils in Hawks, Falcons and Eagles will present an end of year play in July.  I would however, like to invite all parents and pupils to attend an evening, candlelit Christmas service held in a local Church at the end of this Autumn term.
We are aware that we are situated beside a very busy road and although there is the provision of a zebra crossing, it is the opinion of many that we should have a school crossing patrol person to ensure the safety of our pupils.  We are currently waiting for our level of need to be assessed by the local authority.  In the meantime, we are setting up a petition to support our cause and if you feel like you would like to add your name to this, pop into reception from Monday onwards. 
Odd job person wanted please whenever possible.  Please see Mrs Farnworth if you are able to help us in any way.
Dates for your Diary
1st October – Our friends from Comenius are visiting us from the Wednesday onwards. They are travelling from France, Spain, Belgium and Finland.  We now can confirm that our visitors will be arriving at school at 10am.  It would be wonderful if you are able to come to school to welcome their arrival on our playground on the Thursday morning.
7th October – Hawks’ (Miss Deane) Class Assembly 
8th October – PTFA meeting in school from 17:30 .  All parents are welcome. 

15th October – Parents’ Evening from 15:00. This year you will receive your child’s targets during this meeting.  Shooting Stars books will be sent home at the close of each full term so that you can see a full coverage of your child’s learning.

21st October – Falcons’ (Mrs Harding) Class Assembly

The Life Education Bus has arrived and most classes have already really enjoyed their sessions in there.  Although we still have not received enough to cover the cost of this fabulous facility I would like to thank one kind family for their donation of £100.00.  
24th October – Open Afternoon.  We would like to invite all existing parents to come into school from 1:30.  We are going to be holding a variety of sporting events as part of our link with our European partners.  
St. Mary’s Academy are offering basketball, street dance, theatre school and football on Saturdays.  For more information contact Mrs C Ciotkowski on 01253 396286

Star of the Week[image: image5.wmf] certificates have been awarded to:
	Ruby Kaye in Yellow Ducklings
	Jordan Clapp in Green Ducklings

	Ava Caunce in Parrots
	Kemi Amu in Herons

	Joseph Wells- Guerninouche in Robins


	Leo Young in Owls

	Callum Briggs in Doves
	Ruby Perkins in Kestrels



	Abi Robinson in Hawks
	Jodie Smith in Falcons



	Rafael Jackson in Eagles
	Well done!!! [image: image6.wmf]
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